
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: 
The CORE Institute 

Dear Provider,  

 

Health Choice is proud to announce that The CORE Institute has rescinded its termination to the 

Health Choice provider network. Health Choice and The CORE Institute have amended their 

previous agreement effective March 1, 2018 which allows continuous network participation and 

continuity of care for our members.  

At Health Choice we value our partnership with The CORE Institute and look forward to a long and 

successful relationship.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact your provider representative.  

 

Thanks,  

Health Choice  


